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February 5, 2025  

 

Dear Saint Louis Public Schools Families and Staff, 
  

On behalf of Saint Louis Public Schools, I would like to thank everyone who 

contributed to the 4th Annual Day of Action. Whether you traveled to the State 

Capitol, helped plan and promote the event, or supported in other ways, your 

efforts played an essential role in advocating for our students and public 

education. 

A special thanks to the Office of Family and Community Engagement (F.A.C.E.), 

the Parent Action Council, SLPS staff, and, most importantly, the families who 

took the time to stand up for our schools. Your dedication—whether in person or 

behind the scenes—made a difference. 

Your commitment helps ensure that Missouri keeps our students and schools a 

priority. We appreciate the time, energy, and support each of you put into 

making this event possible and for advocating for our students and schools. 

 

Sincerely,  

  

Dr. Millicent Borishade  
Interim Superintendent  

Saint Louis Public Schools  
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